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17/09/2020  09:51:552020/3442/P COMMNT Robert Dowsett I am writing to object to this Planning Application. 

The proposal will render this area of Prince Arthur Road resembling a car park. It has no architectural or 

aesthetic merit (in fact it would be very ugly) and will detract significantly from the general rustic feel of this hilly 

section of the Road.

The plans also appear to result in the loss of one or more Residents Parking spaces by the creation of another 

cross-over point over the pavement. This is the loss of a general amenity (parking spaces) for a private one. 

On this ground alone, the Application should be rejected.

I live not far away and cycle along this section of Prince Arthur Road daily; my late uncle lived on this area of 

Prince Arthur Road for 40 years+, so I know it well. I also live in the CA-H Parking Zone and own a car, so the 

loss of parking spaces will have a direct effect on me.

This Planning Application should be rejected on both the afore-mentioned grounds. 

Yours sincerely,

RJ Dowsett
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